
 
 
 
 
 
 
TO ALL STUDENTS WHO HAVE INSTRUMENTAL MUSIC LESSONS IN SCHOOL 
 
Students in Years 7, 8 and 9 will usually have their instrumental lessons during the 
school day and miss general subject periods on a rotational basis. Music timetables for 
the whole term are displayed on the notice board in the Old Music Block.  It is possible 
to see well in advance the times of lessons and plan accordingly. Any difficulties such as 
clashes with assessments, trips or medical appointments should be referred to your 
instrumental teacher at least a week in advance so that adjustments may be made. 
The charge for hiring school instruments is £20 per term. 
 
 
GENERAL GUIDANCE FOR STUDENTS 
 
 

 You should ask for permission from subject teachers to miss your classroom 
lessons to attend instrumental / singing lessons. Do not send a friend with a 
message, go yourself. 

 
 Plan ahead. If your lesson clashes with a test or controlled assessment see your 

teacher to change your lesson time in advance. 
 

 All work missed should be copied up. 
 

 If there is homework set in the missed lesson you should find out what it is and 
make sure that it is completed satisfactorily and on time. 

 
 Please do not make private arrangements to change lessons with other students, 

if you need to change your lesson ask your instrumental teacher..  
 

 Check the date and time of your next lesson with your teacher every week and 
write it down. 

 
 If you wish to give up lessons remember that notice must be given in writing 

before a half term. Music fees are due at the beginning of each term. 
 
 
Enjoy your studies and join one of the extra curricular activities to make new friends, 
 
Mr S Bates 
Director of Music 
Parmiter’s School 
 
 
 
 


